
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

Fire Alarm Testing Navigator Terminal, Barry 
Docks 

 
Monday July 6

th
 2020 

 
Port users and tenants are advised that the 

Navigator terminal, Barry Docks will be testing  
their fire alarms during the following time today, 

Monday July 6
th
 2020, 1500 – 1515. 

 
 
       Cardiff LPS                July 6

th
 2020.  


